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Subject Topic/
Theme 

Week 1 
14.01.19 

Week 2 
21.01.19 

Week 3 
28.01.19 

Week 4 
04.02.19 

Week 5 
11.02.19 

Science 
Earth and 
Space 

 
 

The Great 
Unknown 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Describing the Earth, 

sun and moon and 

spherical bodies.  

 

Describing the 

movement of the 

earth and other 

planets relative to 

the sun in the solar 

system.  

 

Using the idea of the 

earth rotation to 

explain day and 

night and the 

apparent movement 

of the sun across the 

sky.  

 

Reporting and 

presenting findings 

from enquiries 

including conclusions 

in oral and written 

forms.  

SCHOOL TRIP TO THE 

SCIENCE MUSEUM 

Describe the 

movement of the 

moon relative to the 

earth.  

Computing 
We are 
bloggers  

Step 1: Finding out 
what makes a good 
blog 

Step 2: Writing a 
blog post 

Step 3: Commenting 

on blog posts 

Step 4: Adding 
images to blog posts 

Step 5: Working with 
media 

Art 
Create a 
monster/alie
n  
 

To investigate the 
features of different 
monsters and aliens 
 

To design a sculpture 
based on images 
from 
space/monsters/ 
aliens 
 

To use investigation 
and modification to 
design a suitable 
frame for a 
sculpture.  
 

To plan and select 
materials fit for 
purpose 
To refine and 
develop making 
skills, making 
alterations to design 
as necessary 

To identify key 
elements of design 
and create further 
work based on 
findings 
To evaluate own 
work and suggest 
improvements 

D.T.      

Geography 
 

 Enquiry - Identify on 

maps where water is 

located. Identify 

places of high and 

low rainfall.  

Enquiry - Investigate 

where water leaves 

and enters the 

school. Find out 

about farmers 

Enquiry - Look at 

physical and human 

features of rivers. 

Think about the 

different stages. 

Skill – I recognise 

Enquiry - Look at 

physical and erosion 

features of coasts.  

Skill - I can ask 
suitable geographical 
questions. 

Enquiry - Look at 

water cycle and 

climate zones. 

Skill – I can 
communicate in 
appropriate ways. 
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Skill – I can use 

appropriate 

geographical 

vocabulary. 

 

irrigation.  

Skill - I recognise 
how people try to 
manage 
environments 
sustainably. 

and describe 
physical and human 
processes. 

History 

 PE - Indoor 
PE 

Perform actions, 

shapes and balances 

consistently and 

fluently in specific 

activities 

 

Choose and apply 
basic compositional 
ideas to the 
sequences they 
create, and to adapt 
them to new 
situations 

Know and 

understand the basic 

principles of 

warming up and why 

it is important for 

good-quality 

performance 

Understand why 

physical activity is 

good for their health 

Choose and use 

information and 

basic criteria to 

evaluate their own 

and others' work 

 

RE 
(The Bible) 

What sort of book is 

the Bible and why is 

it important for 

Christians? 

 

Where did the Bible 

come from and how 

was it all put 

together? 

What are some of 
the best stories in 
the Bible? 

Why is the Bible 
important to 
Christians? 

How do Christians 

use the Bible to help 

them grow in their 

faith? 

PSHE 
Relationships 

Explain or 

demonstrate how to 

recognise a wide 

range of feelings in 

others  

 

Demonstrate 

language and 

strategies to use if 

not sure how others 

may be feeling  

 

 Explain how it feels 
when others have 
responded 
appropriately/not 
appropriately to our 
feelings 

Respond respectfully 

to other people’s 

points of view in 

class/that they read 

about 

 

Describe or 

demonstrate ways to 

make other people 

feel valued  

 

Wonders 
Curriculum  

         

Music Make You Feel My Make You feel my So Amazing by Hello by Lionel Richie The Way You Look 
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Make me 
feel the love 

Love by Bob Dylan - 
Adele version a. 
Warm-up Games b. 
Flexible Games 
(optional) c. Start to 
learn the song Make 
You Feel My Love 
Sing the song Choose 
from the suggested 
ideas.  

Love - Bob Dylan 
version Make You 
Feel My Love by Bob 
Dylan - Adele version 
a. Warm-up Games 
b. Flexible Games 
(optional) c. Sing the 
song Make You Feel 
My Love d. Play 
instrumental parts 
Sing the song and 
play instrumental 
parts within the song 
Choose from the 
suggested ideas 

Luther Vandross 
Make You Feel My 
Love by Bob Dylan - 
Adele version a. 
Warm-up Games b. 
Flexible Games 
(optional) c. Sing the 
song Make You Feel 
My Love d. Play 
instrumental parts e. 
Improvise (optional 
extension activities 
for improvisation) 
Sing the song and 
improvise using 
voices and/or 
instruments within 
the song Choose 
from the suggested 
ideas 

Make You Feel My 
Love by Bob Dylan - 
Adele version a. 
Warm-up Games b. 
Flexible Games 
(optional) c. Sing the 
song Make You Feel 
My Love d. Play 
instrumental parts e. 
Improvise option 
(optional extension 
activities for 
improvisation) f. 
Compose Sing the 
song and perform 
composition(s) 
within the song 
Choose from the 
suggested ideas 

Tonight by Jerome 
Kern Make You Feel 
My Love by Bob 
Dylan - Adele version 
a. Warm-up Games 
b. Flexible Games 
(optional) c. Sing the 
song Make You Feel 
My Love d. Play 
instrumental parts e. 
Improvise option 
(optional extension 
activities for 
improvisation) f. Play 
your composition(s) 
within the song 
Choose what you 
perform today. Start 
to prepare for the 
end-of-unit 
performance Choose 
from the suggested 
ideas 

French  To listen more 

attentively and 

understand more 

complex phrases and 

sentences 

Places in the locality 

To listen attentively 

and understand 

more complex 

phrases and 

sentences 

To read frequently a 

variety of short texts 

Journey to school 

To develop accuracy 

in pronunciation and 

intonation 

More journey to 

school 

 

To ask for repetition 

and clarification 

Directions 

To look at further 

aspects of their 

everyday lives from 

the perspective of 

someone from 

another country 

Celebrations   
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Maths Unit Number- Fractions 

Compare and order 

fractions whose 

denominators are 

multiples of the 

same number.  

Identify, name and 

write equivalent 

fractions of a given 

fraction, represented 

visually including 

tenths and 

hundredths.  

Recognise mixed 

numbers and 

improper fractions 

and convert from 

one form to the 

other and write 

mathematical 

statements >1 as a 

mixed number [for 

example    +    =    = 1    

].   

Number- Fractions  

Add and subtract 

fractions with the 

same denominator 

and denominators 

that are multiples of 

the same number.  

Multiply proper 

fractions and mixed 

numbers by whole 

numbers, supported 

by materials and 

diagrams.  Read and 

write decimal 

numbers as fractions 

[ for example 0.71 =      

].  Solve problems 

involving 

multiplication and 

division, including 

scaling by simple 

fractions and 

problems involving 

simple rates. 

Number – place 

value Read, write, 

order and compare 

numbers to at least 

1000000 and 

determine the value 

of each digit.  Count 

forwards or 

backwards in steps 

of powers of 10 for 

any given number up 

to 1000000.  

Interpret negative 

numbers in context, 

count forwards and 

backwards with 

positive and 

negative whole 

numbers including 

through zero.  Round 

any number up to 

1000000 to the 

nearest 10, 100, 

1000, 10000 and 

100000.Solve 

number problems 

and practical 

problems that 

involve all of the 

above.  Read Roman 

Decimals 

Read, write, order 

and compare 

numbers with up to 

three decimal places.  

Recognise and use 

thousandths and 

relate them to 

tenths, hundredths 

and decimal 

equivalents.  Round 

decimals with two 

decimal places to the 

nearest whole 

number and to one 

decimal place.   

 

Decimals 

Solve problems 

involving number up 

to three decimal 

places.   

Multiply and divide 

whole numbers and 

those involving 

decimals by 10, 100 

and 1000.   

Use all four 
operations to solve 
problems involving 
measure [for 
example, length, 
mass, volume, 
money] using 
decimal notation, 
including scaling. 
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numerals to 1000 

(M) and recognise 

years written in 

Roman numerals. 

 
 
 
 

English Unit Argument and 

discussion based 

around the topic of 

space. 

Children will learn to 

debate through 

arguing in favour of 

their opinion based 

on well thought out 

research. They will 

also learn to listen to 

the opinion of 

others. 

Writing a persuasive 

letter based around 

the topic of space. 

Children will learn 

the features of a 

persuasive letter and 

how to use these. 

They will then write 

a persuasive letter 

on their topic using 

these skills as well as 

those learned in 

other terms. 

Write a new paper 

article based on the 

topic of space. 

Children will 

understand the 

purpose of a news 

article and the 

audience targeted. 

They will also 

understand the 

vocabulary needed 

in a news report and 

how this would 

differ from other 

situations.   

Write a non-

chronological report 

based around the 

topic of space. 

Children will write a 

report based on 

space using research 

and understanding 

how to group 

information into a 

paragraph 

appropriately and 

using subtitles and 

other features of the 

report. 

 

 

Write a non-

chronological report 

based around the 

topic of space. 

Children will write a 

report based on 

space using research 

and understanding 

how to group 

information into a 

paragraph 

appropriately and 

using subtitles and 

other features of the 

report. 

 


